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Incoming letter from James W. Scott
 
-Oscar
 

From: James Scott <jscott@midsouthec.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 11:02 AM
To: Oscar Montenegro <Oscar.Montenegro@tn.gov>
Cc: Vojin Janjic <Vojin.Janjic@tn.gov>; Bob Conrad <bconrad@midsouthec.com>; Brad Harris
<Brad.Harris@tn.gov>; Bradley E. Smith <Bradley.E.Smith@tn.gov>; Robert Odette
<Robert.Odette@tn.gov>; Bryan Pope <Bryan.Pope@tn.gov>; Timothy Hill <Timothy.Hill@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rodeway Inn (TN0023230) - NPDES Permit Modification Request

 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Morning Oscar,
 
Per our April 25th, 2024, telephone conversation, I have attached a letter to place the pending
NPDES permit modification of the above referenced facility in TDEC’s Quique.
Hopefully, this attached letter is adequate for this purpose. If you need additional information
within the letter, just let me know and I will revise, as necessary.
 
The revised plans and Engineering reports were uploaded through TDEC’s Plans Review Portal
this past Monday, May 6, 2024.
 
Thanking you in advance,
 
James
 
                     James W. Scott
                901 - 343 – 7056 (Cell)
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1132 Collierville-Arlington Rd., Collierville, TN 38017 

                  Office: 901-854-6111   Fax: 901-854-6444 
 

May 8, 2024 
 

State of Tennessee 
Division Of Water Resources 
500 James Robertson Parkway 9th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
 

ATTN.: Oscar Montenegro 
 
Re: Rodeway Inn (TN0023230) 
      Preliminary Permit Modification Request 
       
Oscar, 

In context of our April 25th, 2024, telephone conversation I am formalizing what we discussed 
concerning the above referenced NPDES Permit.  
 
Mid South Engineering Consultants LLC (MSEC) has submitted a sewer design to TDEC’s 
review to replace the existing Extended Aeration Package Plant with a Low-Pressure Pipe 
Subsurface disposal of treated wastewater. The proposed new system will not have a 
discharge. The consensus of the Preliminary Project Discussion (PPD) Teams meeting was to 
keep the NPDES Permit active and modify it as opposed to changing the permit to a State 
Operating Permit (SOP). The reasoning being that should an open discharge be required in the 
future, the NPDES Permit would, more than likely, no longer be an option for the facility. 
 
Based on my understanding of our conversation, the NPDES Permit modification would begin 
once construction of the new treatment system had begun and a schedule of completion was 
determined. The modified permit would also require some minimal sampling and the system 
will require a certified operator to oversee the mechanical functions of the treatment system 
and for the sample collection and Monthly Operating Reports (MOR’s) submissions. 
 
Please advise if I have stated anything incorrectly or need to provide additional information. 
 

Respectfully, 

James 
James W. Scott  
Mid South Engineering Consultants LLC 
1132 Collierville Arlington Road 
Collierville, Tennessee 38017 


